May 2016 Minutes
Mathews Little League Board Meeting

DATE: 5/2/16 TIME: 7:06PM PLACE: RURATIN CLUB

Members in Attendance: Ryder, Vickie, Darlene, Robin, Melissa, Chris, Dawn, Tricia, Richard, JJ, Jakleynn,
Linden, Carrie, and Charles

Ryder called meeting to order:
Last meetings notes were approved by Ryder, 2nd by Dawn.
1- Vickie went over finical report

2- Presidents meeting- new rules- the age group for tournaments for allstars will be 8,9,109, 10, 11 and
10, 11, 12. There was discussion about how the children should be put on the ballot for voting. Deciding
that the child can only be on 1 ballot. We will wait on other rules when we get more clarification on
them. For now all voting will stay the same. All members approved 2nd by Dawn.

We can declare the allstars on 6/1, but with our voting not done till last game on 6/4, we will wait till
then to announce who our players will be.

We will assume that we are doing the part of the Jr tournament on this field and high school. Richard
will talk to Al Dewitt about high school field.

Joe is working on plan for concession stand to have up at high school.

Each field will have at least 2 games to start. Please ask parents if they will be willing to help at all for the
games.

3- Fields- Light bulbs on the girls field have been fixed. The score board on the boys field is fried. We will
need to replace the boards, they cost up to $1600. With the replacement boards we will get new
remotes also.

4- Letter has been sent to the Owens Foundation again. This year we asked for $9000. That
way we may be able to put up a fence on the coach pitch field, and looking at getting a
field groomer.

5- Voting of coaches for all-stars- JJ recommends that we try to make things even since the
teams are uneven in numbers. Saying that if there is a tie, that the board should vote for
coach on a closed vote.

Meeting closed at 8:12 by Ryder, 2nd by Dawn. Next meeting will be 6/6 @ 7pm



